
Date here

Dear <insert name >

The USDA’s National Agricultural Statistics Service is preparing a distillers co-product survey
to be conducted in early 2012.

We are currently working on finalizing the questionnaire that livestock and poultry producers
like yourself will receive and are asking for your assistance. Please find enclosed a preliminary
copy of the report  that will  be mailed to livestock and poultry producers.  Please take a few
minutes to look through the questionnaire and fill out the information for your operation. Under
Title 7 of the U.S. Code and CIPSEA (Public Law 107-347), facts about your operation are kept
confidential and used only for statistical purposes in combination with similar reports from other
producers.   

Any questions or comments you may have about the form are greatly appreciated and will be
taken  into  consideration  as  we  work  to  finalize  the  questionnaire.  Your  participation  and
feedback will  enable us to provide the most timely,  accurate  and useful distillers  co-product
statistics possible. 

For more information, feel free to contact:

Jim Johnson, Program Administrator
202.720.7216
Jim_johnson@nass.usda.gov

FO Deputy/Co-Products stat: Name, telephone, email

Thank you for your assistance and input.

Sincerely,

Signature (director signature)

mailto:Jim_johnson@nass.usda.gov

